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Fiscal Impact Summary FY 2010-2011 FY 2011-2012

State Revenue

State Expenditures
General Fund $38,400

FTE Position Change

Effective Date:  Upon signature of the Governor, or upon becoming law without his signature.

Appropriation Summary for FY 2010-2011:  See State Appropriations section.

Local Government Impact:  None.

Summary of Legislation

This bill clarifies that the following information about a protection order or subsequent order
should be entered into the central registry of protection orders maintained by the Colorado Bureau
of Investigation:

• the amount of bail, if any;
• any conditions of bond set by the court in the case in which the protection order was

entered; and
• the highest classified crime charged in the case, if any.

State Expenditures

Judicial Department.  The department will require $38,400 from the General Fund in
FY 2010-11.  The courts are required to send information that is not currently sent to the central
registry of protection orders.  The computer database will need to be reprogrammed to include new
fields for the additional information.  The fiscal note assumes this will take approximately 520 hours
of programming time at $74 per hour, for a total one-time cost of $38,400.
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State Appropriations

The Judicial Department requires a General Fund appropriation of $38,400 in FY 2010-11.

Departments Contacted

Judicial Public Safety


